MANIOTOTO AREA SCHOOL

17 May 2017

Dear Parents/ Guardians,



Appointment of Art Teacher

We are happy to inform you that Maniototo Area School has a new Art teacher. Juliet Sorrel is an experienced teacher of Art and has many other interests. Her work has been exhibited in collections throughout New Zealand and Australasia. We hope to have fabric and costume design (wearable art), sewing, print-making, ceramics, and sculpture, as part of our school curriculum. Juliet will work with the other teachers and help link art with all other curriculum areas.

Juliet starts on Monday 22nd May and will be teaching art in the Junior School as well as Senior School, including NCEA art. She will ensure that the students learn the basic and advanced skills that they require for art. It is after many years that MAS has a trained Art teacher. We look forward to all the skills that Juliet will share with the students.

We also wish to acknowledge our thanks to Mr Bryant who has been looking after Art and helping the NCEA students last year and this.

Joe Ferdinands

Principal